
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cllr Bushra Bi  
invites residents to attend a 

 Special Ward End  
Ward Forum Meeting 

On  
Tuesday 19th March 2024 

12:00pm – 1.00pm 
At 

The Lakeside Café 
Dolphin Women’s Centre 

Ward End Park 
Washwood Heath Road 

 

 

Come along to learn more about the Brum Breathes 
(Clean Air Zone) Fund and the local applications that have 

been submitted  
 

There will also be an update on local issues from Cllr Bi 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, E-mail: 
Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk;  
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